
 
 
September 22, 2005 
 
 
Equipment Authorization Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
USA 
 
 
FCC ID: SDV480ICT 
New Product Name: 480i CT 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission, 
 
Aastra Telecom Inc. would like to request a new FCC application for our 480i CT 
Cordless IP Phone product. 
 
The new 480i CT product consists of RF components from our existing certificated CM-
16 base and cordless handset product (FCC ID: SDVCM16).   
 
The changes made to the new product are as follows: 
• We have merged the original CM-16 base RF components into the base plastics of 

our 480i IP Phone to create the 480i CT Cordless IP Phone. 
• The same RF module in the base and handset, frequencies, etc have been 

maintained from the CM-16 product. 
• The physical CM-16 handset was not changed at all.  Only the CM-16 handset 

software was changed to improve the telephony user-interface for the consumer. 
• No changes were made to the RF characteristics between the base and handset 

compared to the existing CM-16 product. 
 
Since the physical CM-16 handset was not changed, we have referenced the previous 
CM-16 SAR report.  Updated schematics and parts lists accompany this application to 
support this request. 
 
Please contact me if you require any further information. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
James Wong 
Manager, Product Verification 
Aastra Telecom Inc. 
905-760-4200 
 


